National Welcome Home Party our recently Blessed Ancestors at Belvedere

Drissa Kone November 12, 2019



Dear brothers and sisters,

This coming Friday, November 15th, Rev. Demian Dunkley and our Pastors will be hosting a National Level "Welcome Home Party" for our Ancestors who we recently Blessed at the last Cheon Bo event and all who were liberated and blessed before.

Please come and join this gathering of prayer, songs and Welcome to our ancestors.

Location: Belvedere, Training Center

Time: 7 am

Date: Friday, November 15th

Please pass the word to other families.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Dr. Kone